
President’s Report for May 2021 
 

 
 

1) I have reached out to Pastor Geib at Tree of Life Lutheran Church to request use of their 
space for the concert.  I am awaiting a reply. 

2) Sound and video people have been found to assist with the streaming. 
3) A survey of participating members regarding their vaccination status is being prepared. 
 


